! BRIGHT AND BEAUTIFUL+ BAY TO BEACH

Addendum #1
ITB # 14-24, Electric Motor and Pump Repairs
April 1, 2024

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the following addendum serves to provide clarification and to
answer the questions received on Invitation to Bid (ITB) #14-24, Electric Motor & Pump Repairs.

Question 1: After reviewing Exhibit A of the invitation to bid | noticed that lines 15 & 17 have the
same description but are two very different pumps when considering the brand names. Can you
provide some clarity?

Answer to Question 1: Line items 15 and 17 listed on Exhibit A — Equipment Rebuild List
have been removed. Reference Exhibit A — Equipment Rebuild List_ REVISED.

Question 2: Is it possible to receive an unprotected view of the excel spreadsheet- “exhibit A”
for formatting reasons? If not, can we receive a new protected copy with column G-“Total”, a bit
wider to accept numbers larger than $100,000.00?

Answer to Question 2: The City has provided a REVISED equipment rebuild list,
extending column G. Reference Exhibit A — Equipment Rebuild List_REVISED.

Question 3: My team is asking if the city can help by providing previous agreement tabulations.
Even if its off the piggyback agreement, it would help save time to quote everything, and meet
the deadline for submittal.

Answer to Question 3: This is the first solicitation for these services, with no previous
bid tab available. In August 2020, Public Utilities piggybacked Lee County Contract
#B190409JJB. In June 2022, Public Utilities piggybacked Tarpon Springs Contract
#210162-B-JL. Reference Exhibit E — Previous piggyback contracts.

End of Questions and Answers

All other dates and terms and conditions remain the same in this Invitation to Bid.

End of Addenda
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